
From: Hami Hami   
Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 1:34 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: oppsition to the Official Plan Amendment. 

  

  

Hi dear managements, this is Asadollah Massnavi the owner of unit 2408 in 9201 
Yonge Street I will be losser when this project starts and completion for the folloing 
reasons : 

  

  * Reduse our prespetive (view) on the North West Side of our bulding. 

  * Pollution in efect of population density. 

 * Shortage of parkings required for all units. 

  

   I hope pay attention to my demand however thay are demand to all of our residents. 

  

  

  Beast regard,  
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